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PRESS RELEASE 
Death Investigation 

 
Wood Dale, IL – The Wood Dale Police Department responded to a residence in the 100 block of 
Maple Avenue at approximately 9:57am, along with the Wood Dale Fire Department.  The caller had 
reported that a 14 year old male was found in the residence and was not breathing. 
 
The 14 year old male resident of the house, a Fenton High School student, was located in the 
residence and was pronounced dead at the scene.   
 
The investigation into the circumstances surrounding this incident is ongoing, and the department is 
working with the DuPage County Coroner’s office to determine the cause of death.  There is no 
indication of foul play at this point in the investigation, and there is no concern for the public safety. 
 
The department notified Fenton High School to advise them of the sudden death of one of their 
students.  Any questions regarding the grief protocols being followed by the school should be directed 
to their attention. 
 
The name of the 14 year old is not being released at this time.   
 
Any questions regarding the investigation should be directed to Deputy Chief Ron Murray at 630-766-
2060. 
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